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THE STRANGE 
AUTO

UIOGRAPHY 
OF 

FUANK B. 
ROBINSON 

by 
Dr. F rank B. 

Robinson 

This was probably the most im
portant work of Dr. Robinson dur
ing his lifetime, for it graphically 
takes the reader over the pathway 
taken by this man in hil> never
t'nding search for Almighty God
a search which, we might add, 
ended successfully. 

Dr. Robinson relates the gtl·uggles 
of his youth, his experiences in a 
theological seminary, and his wan
derings over the United States and 
Canada in his search for the 
Truths of God. The main interest 
of this book is that it lays bare the 
innermost experiences of this re
markable man. 

$5.00 

YEMEN OF 
ATHENS 

hy 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

Whe11 the Apostle Paul was walk
ing along the road to Damascus he 
saw a sign, we are told, on which 
was wr itten this inscription: "TO 

THE UNKNOWN GOD." Then he 
told the people of Greece they were 

too superstitious about all things. 
\\'e agree with the Apostle Paul, 
and find people more superstitious 
today than they were then. In this 

book Dr. Robinson has gone to the 
heart of the matter and has paint
ed a picture of God which is so 
realistic that anyone can gee the 
logic and understand. 

$2.00 
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A PROPHET 
SPEAKS 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robin~on 

It is evident to every thinking man 
and woman that something is radi
cally wrong with our relationshi11 
to the invisible Power that created 
us. All brutal wars. poverty 
throughout certain portions of the 
globe, mistrust among nations
all are the di.rect result of lack of 
knowledge and understanding of 
the existing Power of Gocl. 

In this book Dr. Robinson carries 
you through the various stages of 
creation, and shows where man lost 
God. He also points out the path 
which must be followed if man is 
to find God again here and now on 
this earth. 

$2.00 



IUoJ • rlw T.J of • /'r 
BLOOD ON 

T HE TAIL OF 
A PIG 

hy 

Dr. Frank B. 
Rohinson 

In this book Dr. Robinson relates 
experienct•s which tax the credu
lity of the human mind. He tell:-; of 
the Spirit of God actually and lit
erally coming into his home, and 
giving him strange powers the like 
of which has never before been 
heard of. He tells of what he saw 
when the veil between God and 
man lifted in his home one Christ
mas Eve. 

v'\Te know of no one who ever 
claimed such a clol'!e contact with 
God, or who was able to do, 
through the Power of Gocl, what 
Dr. Robinson claims he did. It's 
fascinat ing. It's unbelievable. Yet 
Dr. Robinson stated these things 
happened. 

$1 .25 

THROUGH 
WAR TO 

GOD 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

Can Spirit ual forces, which are 
silent and powerful in their oper
ations, overpower and subdue brute 
force? The underlying causes of 
wars are discussed broadly in this 
book with a view toward finding 
some concrete method and an ap
plication of Spiritual forces for the 
purpose of eliminating all future 
conflicts. 

If the human race was meant to 
live peacefully and in abundance 
on this earth then some solution 
must necessarily be found which 
can make this ideal condition a 
reality to all mankind. Wars were 
never meant to be, and the sooner 
the human race realizes that there 
is enough mater ial abundance fo r 
all, then and only then will a peace
ful civilization be realized. 

$3.00 
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T HE 
PATHWAY 

TO GOD 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

Dr. Robinson's whole life was de
voted to making the Power of the 
Spirit of God the most dynamic 
phase of human lives. Every so 
often there came to him a "new 
flash" from the realm of the Spirit 
of God, and "THE PATHWAY TO 
GOD" was the result of one of 
these "flashes." 

Dr. Robinson has laid out six stepR 
which , if followed, cannot fail to 
lead to God. The world is going 
through a crisis. It r.eeds an en
tirely new concept of God - not 
myths and traditions about God, 
but the actual and literal Power 
of the Spirit of God Itself. 

$2.00 

GEMS OF 
SPIRITUAL 

TRUTH 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

This is a permanent textbook of 
many of the spiritual sayings of 
Dr. Robinson over the past 20 
years. It is a book which can be 
used for everyday reference, and 
will provide a great deal of spirit
ual help for all Psychiana mem
bers. 

A member of Psychiana who was 
very earnest and with a very 
bright spiritual experience careful
ly assembled what she considered 
to be the most outstanding spirit
ual writings of the founder of 
Psychiana. After examining the 
material this member had assem
bled, we at once sent it to our book 
publishers. GEMS OF SPIRITUAL 
TRUTH is now off the press and 
ready for our members. 

$10.00 
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WANDEllfJl THE 
·-" WANDERER ... ~.~ 

"FCMIJt.•.t 

~ by 

:_au,!.! '-"-
Dr. Frank B. 

~ 
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Robinson 

This is a novel based upon the pos
sibility that Jesus Christ never 
died, but has been on this earth, 
alive, for O\'er two thousand years. 
Dr. Robinson has, in THE WAN
DERER, drawn perhaps the most 
fantastic picture of our possibili
ties of eternal life ever drawn by 
any writer. Yet behind the theme 
of THE WANDERER lies the pos
sibility that what he says may be 
true. If it is . . . ? 

This novel is par tly fiction and 
partly non-fiction, but the reader 
is left to determine for himself 
what is fiction and what is Truth 
in this book. Only those who are 
interested in true Spiritual possi
bilities should read this book. 

$5.00 

BEFORE 
THE DAWN 

by 

Dr. Fra nk B. 

Robinson 

Here is an unusual achievement bv 
an unusual author. What many of 
us have thought about but have 
not dared to undertake is graphi
cally recorded in this new book. 
What we have wondered about so 
far as the inner working of Frank 
B. Robinson's philosophy is now re
vealed. Here is the storv of one 
man's independent search ·for truth 
and a straight-from-the-shoulder 
account of what he found. 

BEFORE THE DAWN will open 
the doors of understanding to your 
own destiny, your own hidden po
tential, your own relationship to 
the Po\ver of God in your life. 

$3.25 



GOD IN THE 
DARK 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

Dr. Robinson records in this writ
ing experiences and conversations 
he had in a large metropolitan city 
with various people who had been 
turned a way from God - people 
who now thought that the Spirit 
of God was almost non-existent. 
And because of this they turned 
away from God instead of direct
ing their energies toward Spiritual 
enlightenment. 

There are many such people in the 
world today, and unless they 1·eal
ize that spiritual development 
within themselves is of prime im
portance, then quite naturally 
some avenue of escape will be 
sought outside the sphere of their 
religious experience. 

$3.50 
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SHALL WE 
KNOW EACH 

OTHER 
BEYOND THE 

TOMB? 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

What happens to us when we die? 
Are we able to recognize friends 
that have passed on? What pur
pose does the body serve in our 
conscious life? Is death necessary 
in the scheme of creation? 

This subject probably interests 
more people than any other, and in 
this work Dr. Robinson gives his 
honest and frank opinions concern
ing his beliefs of death and th~ 
possibility of any after-life. 

$1.00 

THE GOD 
NOBODY 
KNOWS 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

We all know that when the true 
concept of Almighty God is brought 
to this earth the suffering of the 
people of the world which we now 
are witnessing will be completely 
eliminated. 

We know further that when man 
actually discovers who and what 
God really is, all sickness, sorrow, 
tears, and want will vanish as the 
morning mists before the r ising 
sun. 

This book will introduce you to 
THE GOD NOBODY KNOWS. It 
is clear, concise, and definitely one 
of the most inspired works of Dr. 
Frank Robinson. 

$2.50 
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IS THE STORY 
OF JESUS 

CHRIST FACT 
OR FICTION? 

by 
Dr. Frank B. 

Robinson 

Dr. Robinson believed that Jesus 
Christ was one of the greatest 
spiritual teachers that ever lived. 
Hov;ever, there are many facts and 
conflicting stories concerning the 
life of this man which would tend 
to support the theory that Jesus 
Christ never lived at all. 

In this book Dr. Robinson exam
ines historical data upon which the 
story of Jesus Christ is based. and 
presents the reader with a wealth 
of material so that an honest and 
just opinion can be reached by the 
reader. 

$1.00 

tOR RENT 
A C... 

t . --------

FOR RENT
A CROSS 

by 

Dr. Frank B. 
Robinson 

One of Dr. Robinson's supreme 
achievements was writing FOR 
RENT-A CROSS. In this bool< he 
brings to the reader in this, the 
hour of humanity's greatest need, 
the actual and literal truths of 
who, what, and where God is; not 
the traditional virgin-born cruci
fied "god'' of theology, but God
the Scientific Principle and the 
C'reator of this unjverse. 

This book reveals how all men 
everywhere may actually and lit
erally find and use the Power of 
God-here and now: this concep
tion of the Almighty has been ab
setJt from the earth for many, 
many years. 

$1.00 

THE 

PSYCHIANA 

EMBLEM 

Each Psychiana l\Iember should, at 
all times, display this emblem on 
his coat or lapel, thus signifying 
that he is a seeker of truth. 

The pin itself pictures, on gold
plate, the flame of Truth held high 
by the hand of the geeke1· of Truth. 
This emblem will show to others 
that all men and women through
out the world should have as their 
goal the finding of the Power of 
the Living God and the manifes
tation of that Power in every life. 

$1.00 



THE WAY 

A Quarterly 

Magazine 

Published hy 

Psychiana 

THE WAY is a regular quarterly 
publication of Psychiana each 
March, June, September and De
cember. Within its pages one finds 
such features as Dr. Robinson's 
regular article, letters from our 
Members, the Editor's comments 
on happenings which dit·ectly af
fect each one of us, and articles 
·ontributed by outstanding reli
gious writers. 

The magazine itself has a hand
some leatherette cover , and i!l 
printed in a handy pocket Aize, 5~ 
x 7% .. One year's subscription to 
THE WAY is only $1.50 

$1.50 per year 

THEY HAVE 
FOUND 

A FAITH 

by 

Dr. Marcus Bach 
Professor of 

Religion. Iowa State 
University 

THEY HAVE FOUND A FAITH 
is the story of eight of the newer 
religious movements as told in the 
unique style of Marcus Bach. This 
book deals exclusively with the 
newer religious groups, and ana
lyzes them all very carefully, show
ing in concise form, of what the 
essence of their faith consists. 

The last chapter of this book deals 
exclusively with Psychiana. Dr. 
Bach spent some time in Moscow, 
rlose to Dr. Robinson. and he 
knows something of the Power in 
this man's life. Dr 3ach closes his 
chapter on Psychiana with this 
statement: "And as I boarded the 
train (at Moscow) I hac! the feel
ing that Frank B. Robinson had 
talked with God-yes I did-actu
ally and literally.'' 

$3.00 

THE 

PSYCHIANA 

BULLETIN 

• 

The Psychiana Bulletin is a month
ly publication of Psychiana. and 
8Upplements the regular series of 
Psycbiana Lessons. This publica
tion also provides a medium 
through which each member can 
keep in up-to-date contact with 
Psycbiana. 

The Bulletin is in handy pocket 
size, and contains 12 pages of in
spirational and dynamic reading. 
Its various authors include The 
Wayfarer, Pamela Dawn, and Mar
cus Bach, together with the addi
tional features Those Who Walk 
With God, Questions and Answe1·s, 
and From Near and Far. 

$1.50 per year 
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ROBINSON 

THE MAN 
by 

Marcus Bach 

This publication is a series of four 
articles by Marcus Bach which ap
pear in THE WAY magazine, and 
is now available in booklet form. 

Dr. Bach reveals in this series of 
articles many of Dr. Robinson's 
secret thoughts expressed in per
sonal letters to the author, tells 
about his reactions to Robinson's 
philosophy, relates details of Dr. 
Robinson's visit to his university 
classroom with an account of a 
strange visitor who requested a 
miracle for his son. The demand 
for this re-publication was tremen
dous, and it is now available in 
booklet form. 

$1.00 

A DRUNK ... 
AND 5000 

ROSES 

by 

B. E. Bentley 

This is the story of a Psychiana 
Student. Mr. Bentley was what is 
known as a "chronic drunk.'' He 
had been for years, and then, he 
saw the Psychiana advertisement 
in a magazine. Moved more by curi
osity than anything else, he sent 
for our literature, and then the 
Lessons. After studying Psychi
ana, Mr. Bentley stopped drinking 
after all those years, and success
fulJy engaged in business. Then 
Mr. Bentley began to grow roses-
5000 different kinds. But then, let 
Mr. Bentley himself te11 you his 
amazing story. Do not miss read
ing this dynamic story. 

$2.00 

HE TALKED 

WITH GOD 

by 

Marcus Bach 

Here is a candid and exciting re
port on the life, personality and 
methods of Frank B. Robinson, 
founder of Psychiana. It is written 
by America's foremost researcher 
in the field of contemporary re
ligions, and the result is an un
biased report on the man who 
coined the famous saying, I TALK
ED WITH GOD, YES I DID, AC
TUALLY AND LITERALLY. 

All members of Psychiana should 
have this book in their Psychiamt 
librm·y, as it contains the complete 
list of affirmations used by Dr. 
Robinson throughout his lifetime. 

$2.50 
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